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The Old Downs Residential Care Home celebrates Random Acts of
Kindness Day

Saturday 17 February marked ‘Random Acts of Kindness Day’ and our residents wanted to share their appreciation with all

our team members here at The Old Downs Residential Care Home.

Our ladies and gents created their owns cards and decorations, with added chocolate gifts to go with them.

Our colleagues really appreciated our residents' thoughtfulness and generosity, and enjoyed sharing this time with them. 

 

 


